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-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2003 8:43 AM 
To:  
Subject: support ttb notice no. 4 of march 2002 

Dear nprn,  

I am the founder of Atlanta Brewing Company, a small brewery in Atlanta Ga.  We began producing beer in 1993.  

We support TTB Notice no. 4 of March 2002.  We wish to see the "0.5% standard' maintained.  

Spirits producers are misleading tax collection agencies and consumers by disguising their spirit products as 
beer.  (Many consumers have reported that they have become ill from drinking these malternatives.  The spirits, 
preservatives, and artificial flavors have initiated allergic attacks).  ���������������������������������������

Very Truly,  
Greg Kelly  
President and Founder  
Atlanta Brewing Company   


